mind/body

different responses

different standards

9-12

Reactions of other
people to an
individual's emotional
disturbance may increase
its effects.

Stresses are especially
difficult for children
to deal with and may
have long-lasting
effects.

Ideas about what
constitutes good mental
health and proper
treatment for abnormal
mental states vary from
one culture to another
and from one time period
to another.

Human beings differ
greatly in how they cope
with emotions and may
therefore puzzle one
another.

Biological
abnormalities, such as
brain injuries or
chemical imbalances, can
cause or increase
susceptibility to
psychological
disturbances.

Psychological distress
may affect an
individual's
vulnerability to
biological disease.

6-8
Although within any
society there is usually
broad general agreement
on what behavior is
unacceptable, the
standards used to judge
behavior vary for
different settings and
subgroups, and they may
change with time and
different political and

Individuals differ
greatly in their ability
to cope with stressful
situations. Both
external and internal
conditions (chemistry,
personal history,
values) influence how
people behave.

Interactions among the
senses, nerves, and
brain make possible the
learning that enables
human beings to predict,
analyze, and respond to
changes in their
environment.

3-5
Often human beings don't
understand why others
act the way they do, and
sometimes they don't
understand their own
behavior and feelings.

Physical health can
affect people's
emotional well-being and
vice versa.

Different individuals
handle their feelings
differently, and
sometimes they have
different feelings in
the same situation.

K-2

People react to personal
problems in different
ways. Some ways are more
likely to be helpful
than others.

Changes happen in
everyone's life,
sometimes suddenly, more
often slowly. People
cannot control some
changes, but they can
usually learn to cope
with them.

People have many
different
feelings--sadness, joy,
anger, fear, etc.--about
events, themselves, and
other people.

People are alike in many
ways and different in
many ways.

